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You don't often get email from mohan.samarasinghe.804@parl.gc.ca. Learn why this is important

Good morning Lore,
 
Thank you for your email. MP Todd Doherty was deeply disappointed at the news of how the
Cariboo Regional District was treated at last month’s federal funding announcement for highspeed
internet improvements. Thank you for bringing this to his attention. MP Doherty has written to the
Minister of Intergovernmental Affairs Hon. Dominic LeBlanc about this matter and requested his
office to reach out to the district with amends.  He has also copied his letter to Hon. Guide
Hutchings, Minister of Rural Economic Development and to Hon. Harjit Sajjan, Minister for the
Pacific Economic Development Agency.
 
We will be sure to communicate to you any responses we get from them. Thank you again and
here’s wishing you and your colleagues a enjoyable and relaxed summer!
 
Regards
Mohan Samarasinghe 
Executive Assistant 
Office of Todd Doherty 
Member of Parliament for Cariboo-Prince George 
Office: (613) 995-6704 Cell: (613) 293-1787
E-mail : Todd.Doherty@parl.gc.ca 
 
      
 

From: Lore Schick <LSchick@cariboord.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2024 11:39 AM
To: Doherty, Todd - M.P. <Todd.Doherty@parl.gc.ca>
Subject: Regional District Inclusion in Federal Announcements

 
Please see attached correspondence from Chair Margo Wagner.
 
Lore Schick
Deputy Corporate Officer / Executive Assistant
FOI Coordinator
 
lschick@cariboord.ca
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communities to work because it is specifically important to the health and wellness of Indigenous

communities. 

B.C. Minister of Citizen Services George Chow said people need online services to access such things

as government services, skills training, education, business opportunities and employment. 

Book NowBook Now

Whenever you're ready to travel, we'll be here
Please follow local travel and safety guidelines

"Nowadays we are meeting online and that allows people from remote areas to participate whereas

before they were always wondering how they could get to Vancouver or Victoria," Chow said. "We are

doing all we can to level the field, especially in B.C. where the geography is so challenging." 

TELUS has started work in the Horsefly area already and customers should be receiving a flyer

informing them that fibre will be coming to them. 
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